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Organisations in Braunton will benefit 
from grants totalling £7500.  Chair of 
Braunton Parish Council, Councillor 
Marguerite Shapland, announced the 
successful recipients of its grant scheme 
at the Annual Parish meeting held on      
11 April.  The grants are made possible 
from income from the two car parks in 
the village enabling reinvestment in our 
local community.  Projects include 
encouraging students into bowling; 
sensory storytime; improvements to the 
museum’s model railway; essential 
maintenance of community buildings; 
planting along Exeter Road; supporting 
Academy students to visit Plouescat in 
France; contribution to fundraising event 
costs; upkeep of  the churchyard; village 
Christmas lights; as well as the wonderful 
community of volunteer drivers who help 
with essential trips to hospitals etc. 

Local Organisations to Benefit from Parish Grants 

Grant Recipients: 
 

 BRAUNTON LIGHTS   

 ROTARY CLUB OF BRAUNTON  

 BRAUNTON VOLUNTEERS  

 BRAUNTON MUSEUM AND 
DISTRICT INFORMATION 
CENTRE 

 BRAUNTON TWINNING 
ASSOCIATION             

 PAROCHIAL CHURCH COUNCIL 
OF BRAUNTON 

 NORTH DEVON 
ENVIRONMENTAL TRUST 

 BRAUNTON BOWLING CLUB  

 FRIENDS OF BRAUNTON 
LIBRARY 

 ASK FOR JAKE   

 MUSEUM OF BRITISH SURFING
   



Meetings Calendar 2024 

Full Council meetings are now being 
held back in the Council Chamber and 
additional meetings, to primarily 
consider planning applications, are 
being held virtually.  Council Surgeries 
are being held in the Parish Hall on the 
first Saturday of alternate months. 

Full Council Meeting 

7pm Tuesday  14 May 2024  
 

Additional Council Meeting 

7pm Tuesday  28 May 2024 
 

Councillor Surgery—Parish Hall 

10.30am-11.30am Saturday 1 June 
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Land for Community Garden Secured in Braunton 

Braunton Parish Council is pleased to announce that it has secured two small 

parcels of land in Braunton for the community garden group.  The Council is 

working with Live Well in Braunton who are helping to set up the group to lease the 

land from the Council.   

The Parish Council has once 
again agreed to take part in 
No Mow May to benefit 
wildlife and allow wild flowers 
to provide vital food for 
pollinators like bees and 
butterflies. 

Live Well in Braunton are 
going to ask local children to 
design a sign at the Earth Day 
event on Sunday 21 April 
2024. The signs, which will 
read “No Mow May, do it for 
the Bees”, should be ready to 
install in the first week in May. 


